
Memorandum

To:

FFA Members attending the Area II FFA Rally 

From:

Anna Watkins
Date:

8/18/2014
North Region Rally is the first event of the school year held at the FFA/FCCLA Center in Covington, Georgia.  It is an overnight experience where members from all over the North-East Georgia Area come together to compete and celebrate the successes of the past year.  It is a great opportunity to develop leadership skills, meet people from around north Georgia and bond with other people in our chapter.  For the past nine years our chapter was awarded the Area II Middle School Chapter of the Year Award while we were at the Area II Rally.  We know that we are in the top 5 again this year.  So we are excited to hear the results for chapter of the year again this year.  

Students who competed at or above the Area II level during the 2016-2017 school year are invited to attend the Rally as we celebrate our successes and get excited for the new year.  

Franklin County Middle FFA will be leaving for The Area II FFA Rally on Thursday, September 7, 2017 at 12:00 p.m.  Listed below are some important items students need to know.

How much is the registration fee? The registration fee for the North Region FFA Rally is $50.00, which includes lodging, meals, and a tee-shirt.  It is due by Monday, August 21.   

What to wear?  Official dress is required for the opening ceremonies contest (FFA Jacket, FFA tie or scarf, black pants or skirts, white dress shirt, and black dress shoes).  During recreation and free time students are encouraged to dress casually; see the agenda for more information.  If you are a contestant in the Chapter Challenge Obstacle course, you will get dirty.  We would like for all of our members to wear their chapter t-shirt to the awards program at 11:30 on Friday. 
How much money do I need?  All meals, at the Rally, are covered in the registration fee.  Students might want to bring money for drinks, pizza, or other refreshments from the canteen.  Students will also be responsible for purchasing any meals or snack to and from the Rally; in the past they have chosen to stop and eat lunch on the way home.

What do I need to bring?  Clothing, bed linens, pillow, towels, soap, and other toiletries.

Other items of importance!  We must have the following forms before we leave for the rally.  






1.   Parental Consent Form





2.  Challenge Events Parental Consent 
When will we return?
We will return on Friday, September 8, 2017.  We should return around 3:30 p.m.  If this varies greatly, then we will call on the way back.  Students will be school related and will not need to return to the middle school on Friday.  They will be picked up from the Franklin County Ag Center. 
Students please remember that you are representing Franklin County Middle FFA without me, so be on your best behavior.  All school rules still apply.  
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